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 NOTICE 
 
 THE CITY OF HONDO 

TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 
 
The City of Hondo received a Community Development Block Grant in 2015 under the 
Texas Community Development Block Grant Program from the Texas Department of 
Agriculture. 
 
A public hearing has been called for 5:15 p.m. on March 6, 2017 at Hondo City Hall, 
1600 Avenue M, Hondo, Texas, to review the program performance of the activities 
completed under this grant, which will include an explanation of the actual use of the 
Texas Community Development Block Grant Program funds. 
 
For further information or assistance, contact Kim Davis, City Manager, at (830)426-
3378.  Para más información en español, comuníquese con Elsa Robles al (830)426-
3378.   
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